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19 July 2021
Andrew Price

Via email: fyi-request-15857-1eee458a@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Andrew

Official information request for all offers received for the sale and purchase of properties at View
Road

I refer to your official information request dated 22 June 2021 for all offers received on the sale of the
Council-owned properties at View Road including those made by Ngati Toa with the date, price and any
conditions.

The information you have requested is enclosed.

Please note that it is our policy to proactively release our responses to official information requests where
possible. Our response to your request will be published shortly at https://poriruacity.govt.nz/your-
council/getting-involved/request-official-information/ with your personal information removed.

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact Moana Wyatt on 237 1411.

Nga mihi

Wendy Walker
Chief Executive
Kaiwhakahaere Matua
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